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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
New Nurture Hut

We now have a brand new nurture hut on the school yard. This has been partly funded by Tesco’s (and your kind support) placing tokens in our request box at the store in the summer. The school has funded the additional costs.  It looks fantastic and we have been asking the children what they would like to go in it. Ideas include; lego, a reading area, a range of board games, art activities and a role play area. The School Council will be helping to ensure that the hut includes as many of these ideas as possible and these ideas are on display in the corridor.
Footballers
 Our team of keen footballers attended Deeside Leisure Centre to take part in a Flintshire Schools event. They performed really well against a number of teams and had an excellent team spirit, despite the inclement conditions. Ardderchog! We are all very proud of you!
Estyn Inspection Monday 5th December-Thursday 8th December

As you are aware, Estyn Inspectors will be visiting us shortly. There will be a Parents Meeting in the hall on Monday 5th December from 3:45 – until 4: 45. This is an opportunity for you to come and meet the Inspection team and share your views. We will be running a creche in one of the classrooms at the same time as the meeting, to enable as many people as possible to attend, so if you need childcare whilst the meeting is taking place, then please drop off your child when you arrive at the school.

Polite Reminders

Please inform the school office, by telephone if your child is being picked up by a different adult from usual. 

Please DO NOT reverse vehicles at the school gates or anywhere near the immediate school vicinity at any time. Thank you.

Change of Dates
As posted earlier this week, the following events will take place on the dates below.
Nursery and Reception Trip to Greenwood: Tuesday 6th December.

Christmas Jumper Day: Friday 9th December.

Christmas Dinner: Wednesday 14th December.

Christmas Fayre: Wednesday 14th December from 5:30 pm.
Christmas Show Aladdin: Tuesday 20th December 1:30 pm.

Christmas Show Aladdin: Wednesday 21st December 6 pm. (Information about tickets has been previously sent home.

Weekly Attendance

Class one: 89.5%
Class Two: 100%

Class three: 88.6%

Whole School Attendance: 92.1%

Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Ga i______________ os gwelwch yn dda

Dyma ti/Dyma chi
Have a good weekend,
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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